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President  Christa Keys shared a project that she had developed for 

introducing young people to porcelain painting.    At an earlier meeting 

members had traced a Chickadee onto a porcelain tile using pen oil.   

                        

The second step is to paint the tile, back the tile with cork available at 

various craft stores and give as a gift.  Christa reported that the 

youngsters responded with enthusiasm to the project.  Thank you 

Christa.   

 

 


